
Brett Samuels


From: Brett Samuels


Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2019 4:56 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Response to Oval Office map


Hi Julie,


I just wanted to see if NOAA has any comment on the map that President Trump displayed in the Oval


Office that seemed to be altered to show Hurricane Dorian's path continuing toward Alabama. Do you know


why this map was changed, or can you speak to whether the NOAA had ever projected the path illustrated


by the marker?


Thanks for any help you can provide,


Brett


--

Brett Samuels


White House reporter |  The Hill


C: (630) 699-7105


@Brett_Samuels27
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